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Author 
 

Theresa Goss 

Title of Report 
 

Section 106 funded Project at Ex-Servicemen’s Hall 

Summary 
 

A progress report on the work to date. 

Recommendation 
 

To note the report. 

Reasons for the Recommendation 
 

To give the Parish Council a progress report. 

Impact on Budget No impact on the Parish Council’s budget.  
 
The project is being paid for from £67, 873 of Section 106 
funds, which are allocated to Bloxham and released by 
Cherwell District Council, in liaison with the Parish Council. 
 

Risks None to the Parish Council. 
 
If the project is over budget, no further S106 funds are 
available and this would have to be funded by the Ex-
Servicemen’s Hall. 
 

 Background 
 

Phase 1 of the project has just started.  The Trustees had to 

wait for four months for Building Regs approval from 

CDC/Fire Service; it usually takes six weeks.  

Kevin Perkins is now on site with the groundworks which 

should be completed by 22 March 2019, depending on the 

weather.  

Tender invitations for the extension (phase 2) went out on 4 

March 2019 to five local builders (Willy Page, Bob Fountain, 

Paul Wright, Toni Grossi and Richard Wallington). 

Supporting documents; advice, 
reports etc should always be 
attached to the report and listed 
here 

Previous Parish Council minutes and the allocation of 
Section 106 funds are available in Drop Box for Councillors 
to view and also on the PC web site. 

 


